
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE PROPOSED VACATION OF A CERTAIN STREET 

WITHIN THE VILLAGE OF ANDALUSIA, ROCK ISLAND COUNTY, 
ILLINOIS 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the Village 

President and Board of Trustees of the Village of Andalusia on Monday, October 19, 

2020, at 7:00 p.m., at the Village of Andalusia Village Hall, located at 221 1st Street, 

Andalusia, IL 61232, to consider the vacation of a portion of 5th Avenue W, specifically 

the portion of 5th Avenue W generally located directly west of 3rd Street W and between 

PIN 15-27-126-006 to the north and PIN 15-27-134-001 and PIN 15-27-134-002 to the 

south. The purpose of this public notice is to inform all interested parties about the 

public hearing and the proposal to vacate said public right-of-way before the Village 

Board will consider an ordinance to vacate the property. 

 

YOU ARE HEREBY invited to attend said public hearing and will be given an 

opportunity to be heard or to submit written testimony in respect to an issue pertaining 

to the proposed vacation. A map depicting the exact location of the proposed vacation is 

available for examination or copying during normal business hours in the office of the 

Village Clerk, Village of Andalusia, 221 1st Street, Andalusia, IL 61232. 

 

In the event of questions, please contact Shelly Hoffman, Village Clerk, Village of 

Andalusia, 221 1st Street, Andalusia, IL 61232, or at 309-798-2215. 

 


